
               
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
It has been another busy, but very enjoyable, few weeks in school. Please find some updates below of 
what has been happening and some reminders of key dates: 
 
FoLPS Summer Fair  
On Friday 7th July, our fantastic team of parent volunteers organised and managed our annual Summer 
Fair. We were delighted to see so many families enjoying the sunshine and raising funds for our pupils. 
We will announce the total amount of money raised in the next few weeks.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Class Transition Morning 
On Thursday 13th July, all pupils will be spending the morning (from 9.30am) with their new teacher. The 
teachers have planned some fun activities to help them get to know the pupils and to help children 
prepare for the next stage of their school-life.  
 
Informal Open Evening 
Also on Thursday, parents are invited to attend our informal Open Evening from 4pm to 5.15pm. This is 
a chance to visit your child’s current classroom and say ‘farewell’ to their teacher. Also, a chance to 
meet your child’s new class teacher and have an informal conversation before September.  
 
Cake Sale on Friday 14th July (3pm to 3.40pm) 
Two of our Year 6 pupils would like to organise a cake sale on Friday 14th July at the end of the school 
day to raise money for the Leckhampton Village Hall. If you would like to donate any cakes to the event, 
please send them in to school on the morning of the sale (nut-free only). The Year 6 pupils will be selling 
the cakes on the playground and will only be able to take cash payments (please have change if 
possible). Many thanks.  
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Book Swap Week 
During the last week of term (17th – 21st July), children are invited to take part in a Book Swap. The idea 
has come from a pupil in Year 3 who would like to provide an opportunity for children to swap books 
that they have read. The details are below if you would like to take part: 
 

 1-2 books brought in per child (maximum) 

 Books must be in very good condition and no more than two years old 

 Books will be swapped at the wooden shelves next to the back door by Mrs Taylor’s and Miss 
Bird’s rooms 

 Any books that are left on Friday 21st July will be donated to the school library  
 
The Isle of Wight Residential 
Two weeks ago, our Year 6 pupils visited PGL Little Canada on the Isle of Wight for their four-night 
residential. The pupils were a credit to the school and tried their very best in all activities. We would like 
to thank Mrs East and the office team who make this amazing trip possible every year by booking all of 
the transport, accommodation and excursions. Here are a few snapshots of their action-packed week.  
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PGL Little Canada 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
Animal Experience Sessions at GAWA 
 
 
 
 

Canoeing & fencing 
 
A message from Cheltenham Animal Shelter about their sessions:  
Our Animal Experience sessions are a unique opportunity for young people aged 5-15 years old to 
attend the shelter during the school holidays to meet our animals and learn about responsible pet 
ownership in a fun, relaxed environment. 
During the session, the children will get to create a craft or enrichment item, learn about how to safely 
interact with animals and understand their behaviour, as well as experiencing an animal interaction with 
some of our rescue animals which includes dogs, cats, and small animals. Please click below for more 
information:  
Animal Experience Session at Cheltenham Animal Shelter Tickets, Multiple Dates | Eventbrite 

 

 
Here is the link to the next issue of Families Gloucestershire Magazine July/Aug 2023  
 
Our July/Aug 2023 issue is loaded with useful information for local parents including: 

 The benefits of performing arts 

 Summer Reading Challenge 2023 

 Moreton Show 2023 - family fun, food and farm 

 Top family beaches in the UK 

 Top theme parks to visit this summer 

 Outdoor adventures for summer 

 Let the kids in the kitchen recipes 

 Helping your child with school transitions 

 School uniform labelling options 

 Avoid summer hearing loss 

 Let’s go plastic-free in 2023 

 and loads more….. 

  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/animal-experience-session-at-cheltenham-animal-shelter-tickets-661003187327?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/familiesgloucestershirejulyaugust2023digital?fr=sOGFjNjYxOTQyMzE


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



Please find below a message from Movemore with a £5 voucher for each child to go towards Movemore 
bookings this summer....  
 

It’s been a fantastic year in terms of participation and we hope that you and your children have enjoyed our 
coaches delivering provision in your school as well as attending some of the many Move More events and 
competitions over the year as much as we have. 

  

Following on from the athletics events at the Prince of Wales, Feet First Dance Festival and this week’s multi skills 
festival; all participating schools were given a ‘well done’ £5.00 discount voucher off our camps to be passed on to 
all children/ families.  

 

 
 
Calendar dates 
Please check the school website calendar for more upcoming events and term dates:  
Upcoming events - Leckhampton Primary School 
 

https://www.leckhampton.gloucs.sch.uk/calendar/

